TEMPORARY TRAFFIC DELAYS:
STREET MARCH

Members of the public are advised that some temporary traffic delays may be
experienced in the following streets between 2pm and 2.30pm on Sunday 15
September 2002, during the holding of a Boys’ Brigade street march:
Hereford Street between Latimer Square and Manchester Street

Manchester Street between Hereford Street and Lichfield Street

People taking part in the march will utilise one side of the road only, and
there will be minimal disruption to traffic during this period.
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